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NOTICE

Memo No. £ cp)2ea5/183¢ Dated: 0 [o//2e45

UGC has revised the UGC Regulations on Minimum Qualifications for
Appointment of Teachers and Other Academic Staff in Universities and Colleges
and Measures for the Maintenance of Standards in Higher Education. 2018 and
developed a draft UGC (Minimum Qualifications for Appointment and Promotion
of Teachers and Academic Staff in Universities and Colleges and measures for the
- Maintenance of Standards in Higher Education) Regulations 2025 and Guidelines
on Cadre Ratio, Period of Probation & Confirmation Leaves, Teaching Days,
Academic Research and Administrative Commitments, Seniority and Code of
Professional Ethics for Teachers and Other Academic Staff in Universities and
Colleges. The draft regulations and guidelines were launched by Hon'ble Minister
of Education, Shri Dharmendra Pradhan J i, on 6th January, 2025.

The Draft Regulations and guidelines are uploaded on the UGC website for public
consultation.

All the staff members are requested to share their valuable feedback on the Draft
Regulations on or before 5th February, 2025 on the following email address: draft-

regulations@ugc.gov.in.
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